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24 July 1996

REVIEW OF PARADES AND MARCHES IN NORTHERN IRELAND

TERMS OF REFERENCE

The Secretary of State for Northern Ireland, the Rt Hon Sir Patrick

Mayhew QC MP, today announced the terms of reference for the review

of parades and marches in Northern Ireland.

In response to a written Parliamentary Question from John Marshall

MP, (Hendon South) the Secretary of State said:

"The review of parades and marches in Northern Ireland which I

announced in the House on 15 July will have the -

"To review in the light of evidence received from any interested

party and having regard to the particular experience of 1996, the

current arrangements for handling public processions and open-air

pub;ic,@gqpings and associated public order issues in Northern

Ireland, including:

e adequacyof the current legal provisions, and in particular

lequacy-of “the statutory reria~used in making decisions on

- .

nd responsibilities of the Secretary of State, police

Li peboth formal and informal, to

cher and how certain public



- the possible role for and composition of Codes of Practice for

organisers of and participants in public processions and open-air

public meetings;

’ The review will begin as soon as possible. I _


